
GREEN THUMB AWARD COMMITTEE 2023

The president will appoint committee chairs at the beginning of their terms. The chair may select
members to assist in fulfilling their responsibilities.

Committee chair responsibilities:
● Ask members, quarterly, for recommendations for the Green Thumb awards. (Member’s

gardens are not eligible)
● Canvas Port Angeles for gardens that are visible from the street and reflect the beauty

for each season. (Must be located in Port Angeles)
● Verify gardens are maintained by the residents. (Professional assistance to establish is

acceptable)
● Invite club members to the garden when the award is presented to the resident. Take

pictures of the garden, members and the award ceremony.
● Place “Best Seasonal Garden” sign in the winners yard to be retrieved after two months.
● Invite winners to our next general meeting and encourage them to become members.
● Write an article about the award for local publications and give it to the publicity

committee for review.
● Maintain a record of the winners.


